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ICAO AVIATION SECURITY TRAINING CENTRE 
AUCKLAND 

NEW ZEALAND 
 
 

AVSEC National Inspectors Course scheduled 4 – 12 September 2024 
 

The Auckland ICAO Aviation Security Training Centre (ASTC) has scheduled the AVSEC National 
Inspectors course to be held over the dates of 4 – 12 September 2024.   The course duration is seven-
days and the course attendance times are 0900 – 1700hrs (NZT). 
 
The Auckland ICAO ASTC, as one of the ICAO Aviation Security Training Centres within the APAC region 
has a fundamental role to play in assisting States within the APAC region in strengthening their 
capacity building efforts and enhancing their capability to implement International Standards and 
Recommended Practices. 
 
The National Inspectors Course curriculum is designed to provide aviation security personnel with 
theoretical and practical knowledge of audits and inspections as part of a National Quality Control 
system. Participants who successfully complete this course will be prepared to plan, coordinate and 
conduct quality control measures utilizing Annex 17 – Aviation Security, and ICAO methodology in 
accordance with approved programmes.  
 
Nominees should have already attended a specialized AVSEC training activity, such as the National 
Quality Control Programme Workshop and/or have regulatory experience prior to attending this 
course. In order to receive a certificate of successful completion, participants will be required to pass 
an end of course exam based on Annex 17, the ICAO Aviation Security Manual (Doc 8973-Restricted) 
and materials presented during the course.  
 
Please refer to the separate Course Bulletin for detailed information about the course administration, 
hotel accommodation etc. 
 
 
Participants will be charged a course fee of NZ$1,125.00.  This is to cover the administration costs of 
the course.  In addition, airfare, hotel and miscellaneous expenses will be met by the participant or 
their organisation. 
 
Please be advised that your nominees should be medically fit and should either have medical 
insurance or medical coverage to meet expenses, if any, towards sickness or a medical emergency 
during attendance at the above programme.  The Auckland ASTC takes no responsibility to meet 
expenses in this regard. 
 
You are invited to nominate suitable candidates to attend this course on the enclosed nomination 
form, using one form per candidate.   
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Please send your completed nomination to the following Auckland ASTC email address: 
 
aintree.reception@avsec.govt.nz 
 
 
Nominations should reach the Auckland ICAO Aviation Security Training Centre by Wednesday 17 July 
2024.  For administrative reasons, please be advised that the closing date for nominations will be 
strictly adhered to. 
 
For further information about the course and for further information about hotel accommodation 
options please email the Auckland ASTC Administration Officer Ms Sharon Simpson:   
 
aintree.reception@avsec.govt.nz 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 

 
 
 
Bronwyn Somers 
Director of Training 
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